
Service Date: July 29, 2022 

 

 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

621 Woodland Square Loop S.E. ● Lacey, Washington 98503 

P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160 ● TTY 1-800-833-6384 or 711 

July 29, 2022 

NOTICE OF ERRATA TO ORDER 01 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Northwest Water Services, LLC, for the Sale and Transfer 

of Assets to Cascadia Water, LLC,  

Docket UW-220425 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On July 14, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued 

Order 01 Granting Application for Sale and Transfer of Assets; Adopting Tariff (Order 01). In 

paragraphs 4, 14, and 18 Order 01 incorrectly states an effective date of May 12, 2022. The 

correct effective date is August 1, 2022. Also, paragraphs 4 and 11 incorrectly state that the 

Company notified customers on June 8, 2022. The correct notification date is June 14, 2022. 

 
The Commission hereby corrects paragraph 4 to read as follows: 

4 Northwest Water notified its customers of the sale and transfer of assets in a 

mailing on June 14, 2022. Cascadia filed with the Commission the journal entries 

by which it proposes to record on its books the transfer of water system assets 

authorized herein. The effective date for accounting purposes will be August 1, 

2022. 

The Commission hereby corrects paragraph 11 to read as follows: 

11 (4)  Northwest Water notified its customers of the sale and transfer of assets in 

a mailing on June 14, 2022. 

 

The Commission hereby corrects paragraph 14 to read as follows: 

14 (7)  The proposed transfer and tariff rate adoption will have an effective date 

of August 1, 2022. For accounting purposes, the Company’s accounting 

records will be transferred and effective on August 1, 2022. 



DOCKETS UW-220425  PAGE 2 

 

The Commission hereby corrects paragraph 18 to read as follows: 

18 (2)  The Commission approves Cascadia Water, LLC’s adoption of the tariffs 

of Northwest Water Services, LLC, to be effective on the date of the 

transfer, August 1, 2022. 

 

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


